
April 29th, 2020 at 9:30 a.m. the Board of Supervisors of Orwell Township met at the 
township building for a special meeting. All members were present.  
 
The floor was open for public comment at 9:32 p.m. and immediately closed with no 
residents’ present. 
 
All Bills on hand were paid. 
 
The board reviewed recent correspondence from Frontier Communications regarding a 
claim on Orwell Twp. This will be passed onto Attorney Alan Shaw as this matter is 
already in his hands. 
 
Milt Robinson volunteered to contact Mr. Shaw to touch base about the Dustin Pedro 
case hearing and review all other matters. 
 
Milt presented the Manchester Rd. agreement for the dirt and gravel road project to be 
filed. 
 
Milt Robinson made a motion to have the road crew resume work on Monday, May 4th 
following the states Covid19 guidelines with social distancing and cleanliness. Chad 
Cooley seconded this motion and the motion passed. 
 
After reviewing, Milt Robinson made a motion to have the extra dust oil ad run twice in 
the Daily Review and the Rocket Courier, to be due by May 22nd. Chad Cooley 
seconded this motion, John Strope made it unanimous, and the motion passed. 
 
The board briefly discussed trying hot mix on some bridge and driveway approaches 
before chipping begins. 
 
After discovering a missing whirly bird from the roof, the board decided to act on getting 
spray foam estimates and/or replacing the whirly bird to help with the condensation 
issue in the outer building. This matter is ongoing. 

 
 
 
 

                                                                                Meeting Adjourned, 10:00 a.m. 
                   

 
Mia M. Beebe, Secretary/Treasurer 
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